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Superintendent Ybarra statement on shooting at Rigby school 

(BOISE) – “My prayers are with those injured this morning at Rigby Middle School. I am grateful to our 

first responders and school staff who are working to deal with this terrible incident. I will do everything 

I can to support the district and the community moving forward.” 

--- Superintendent of Public Instruction Sherri Ybarra 
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